
PTA News 
 
The next PTA meeting will be held as planned on 17th July at 6.30 at Bay Horse pub.  Everyone is welcome 
to attend. 
 

All schools face significant budget cuts and Rivington Foundation Primary School tell us that the 
money raised is deeply appreciated by pupils and staff and parents. 
 
The money raised during the last school year is as follows; 
 
From organised events;  £3797.00 
 
From funding applications;  
 

 £600 for ICT equipment from Cllr Kim Snape  
 £2000 for Chemistry Equipment to support forest schools from the Royal Society of Chemistry 

 And 
 £2448 for new laptops via the Rocket Fund crowdfunding appeal 

 
Sadly, I will be stepping down from my position as Chair in September due to family and work 
commitments.  
 
The future of the PTA has two possibilities; 

1 We establish new members to continue with the fundraising 
2 The PTA becomes dissolved- of course we do NOT want this to happen. 

 
The PTA AGM (where new members are elected) has now been moved to 

 September 18th  2018  
 at The Bay Horse pub  
 6.30pm.   

This meeting is open to all parents especially those wishing to take on a role in the PTA in the future 
including Chair, Vice Chair, Treasurer and Secretary. If you wish to be considered for a position please put 
your nomination in writing to the Chair in advance of the meeting. The meeting is also open to all teaching 
and non-teaching staff.  
 

Best wishes 
 
Catherine Houseman 
Chair of PTA 2017-2018 


